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Primary 1 in Sept 2021 – those starting school with us in Sept will be paying a visit on the afternoon of Tues 15th June. We are looking forward to welcoming them to Sunnylands.

Summer Schemes
You will be aware that Department of Education are prepared to offer funding to schemes running this summer. We have applied to run a scheme and are awaiting a decision on this. I will update parents as soon as I have more information and details on how to apply. Places will be limited and year groups will be staggered over a number of weeks to give maximum opportunity to our pupils.

Symptoms
If your child has any symptoms of COVID please do not send them into school. These are; a new continuous cough and/or a high temperature and/or a loss of taste or smell. If in any doubt, please email or phone school for advice. It is important that we work together to protect the school community and keep children in school as much as possible.
Thank you for your support to date.

Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Lyons at any time if you have a question or query about any school issue. 
028 93362333 or jlyons481@c2kni.net 
 Dates for the remainder of the year
End of May Holiday  Monday 31st May 
School Development Days 
Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd June 

Sports week   begins Monday 7th June

P1 (Sept 2021) intake afternoon 
Tuesday 15th June 1:30-2:30
Present P1 home 12:50 on Tuesday 15th June

P7 finish   Monday 21st June

School finishes for Summer 
Fri 25th June at 12noon

Parents will be allowed to come to the field to watch their child’s class. Entry will be through the gates at the kitchen end of the school and into the field through the bottom gate. Please use this entrance only to access the school field. Parents should remain at the fence farthest from the school building and remain in their own family bubble, two metres away from others.
Please remain away from the children and staff throughout. 
The children will stay with their class, run each race and be presented with medals before returning to class for the remainder of the school day.
I appreciate that some of these restrictions may seem harsh however they are necessary at this time and we are working to ensure that you do get to see your child on their Sports Day.

Children should come to school dressed in sports gear on their sports day.

In order to have Sports Day this year we need to spread it over a week, this will help keep everyone safe and socially distanced. These are the dates for each class, we are hoping for a week of glorious sunshine – we are certainly due some!!
Monday 7th June 
10:45am -11:45am  P1
1:00pm – 2:00pm    P2  
Tuesday 8th June 
10:45am -11:45am  P3
1:30pm – 2:30pm    P4  
Wednesday 9th June 
10:45am -11:45am  P5
1:30pm – 2:30pm    P6
Thursday 10th June 
10:45am -11:45am  P7
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